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Hicham Eltal – Chair 

Stephanie Dietz – Vice Chair 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
Merced Irrigation-Urban Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

(MIUGSA) 
 

REGARDING THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
FOR MIUGSA SCHEDULED FOR: 

 
September 11, 2019 

9:00 AM 
 

Second Floor Conference Room 
Merced Irrigation District 

744 West 20th Street, Merced, California 
 

 
The above scheduled meeting has been canceled. 

 
 
 

The next regularly scheduled MIUGSA Board of Directors meeting is currently scheduled for: 
 
 

October 9, 2019 
9:00 AM  

 
Second Floor Conference Room 

Merced Irrigation District 
744 West 20th Street, Merced, California 

 


